Coastwise Coup

When BBC nature presenter and action man Andy Torbet agreed to launch their autumn series of talks on 4 October it was quite a coup for Coastwise North Devon looking to recruit members for the new session.  

His topic, Our coast as an adventure sports venue, good or bad?,  will be the first of 10 Thursday morning talks at Barnstaple Library in a coast-inspired programme which  draws upon experts from around the region to educate and enthuse local action.

A  zoologist, adventure sport enthusiast and experienced communicator,  Andy is a regular visitor to North Devon, to Sea Kayaking South West at Nethercott run by Rob & Anita McIntyre with whom he trains and undertakes expeditions.  He and Rob are planning a sea-kayaking trip across the challenging waters around St Kilda’s shortly.  This summer he was an Operation Iceberg team member for the BBC making a programme due to be screened in October.   
Coastwise chair Paula Ferris says “We are very grateful to Andy for finding time in such a busy and exciting life to talk to us. He is giving us a chance to benefit from his rare combination of skills and experience on a topic of particular importance to North Devon, the need to balance the recreational demands we make of the coast and conservation. I am sure his talk will stimulate interest and get the programme off to a great start.  
Coastwise Secretary Marjorie Heath says “Each of our 10 week programmes is different.   This will be our 13th series. Many members come year after year, and all sessions fill up quickly.  This one is going to be particularly popular so I would encourage anyone interested to apply straightaway. Membership costs only £30 for 10 talks.  Details are given on our website, www.coastwisenorthdevon.org.uk, with lots of information about our other activities, all of which are open to members.”
Enquiries to Marjorie Heath 01271 831190, or mheath2025@aol.com. 
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From Paula Ferris 01271 812789
See also:  www.andytorbet.com/, and www.seakayakingsouthwest.co.uk/
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